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RECOMMENDATION:

Kent Career Tech Center (KCTC) is recommending hiring the new position listed below, for the
2024-2025 school year. This will be funded out of the CTE budget.

s One (1) FTE — Teacher Academy Career Tech Education Specialist (CTES)

BACKGROUND:

To address the changing Course of Study for the Teacher Academy program, it is recommended
that a new Career and Technical Education Specialist (CTES) position be created to support
students with the increased instructional time and program rigor. Students will be engaging in
additional college coursework and will be on campus engaged in additional instruction, as there
will be a decrease in the amount of time the students will be in their classroom placements. With
this program and curricular change, this CTES position will be an essential support in ensuring
the academic success of the students in the program.




